
Due to Covid19, we will not have our annual Spring cookout this June. Nor will we be 

printing and send a Council Newsletter. As of now, our Officers are considering 

holding the Cookout in September or October. We will continue to monitor the 

situation and we will advise all members late this summer. 

 

We would like to Thank the members who continue to drop off their donations at 

the Council Office for our ongoing Bottle and Can Drive, Evelyn House and the 

Veterans Outreach Center. 

 

We hope all members and their families are safe during this pandemic. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Joseph Rzepka, GK 

Len Montana, Financial Secretary 

William Virkler, Executive Secretary 


